

Tālofa lava, Mālō e lelei, Talofa, Noa'ia, Ni sa bula vinaka, Mālo ni, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orāna, Tēnā koutou katoa

Aroha Mai, Aroha Atu, Aroha ki te Taiao

Be Respectful to Our Neighbours

- Please do not park in or across driveways even just for a minute.
- (*) Keep footpaths and crossings safe for our tamariki and whānau.
 - Use designated parking areas and drop-off zones only.
- → Your kindness shows manaakitanga and whanaungatanga to our whole community.

Congratulations to our new School Board

We warmly congratulate and welcome our newly elected School Board. Thank you for stepping forward to serve our school community. We look forward to working together to support our tamariki, whānau, and staff.

Staff Representative: Ernest Harris



Parent Representatives:
Theresa Vaiula
Georgina Marupo
Lee Rautahi
Charlene Sharp
Angee Nicholas
Principal:Teressa Smith

Attendance and Communication

Being at school every day makes a big difference for your child's learning and confidence. We know that sometimes tamariki need to be away, and when this happens we ask that you let the office know by phone, text, or email. Keeping in touch helps us look after your child's wellbeing and keeps our school whānau connected.

Thank you for partnering with us to support your child's learning journey.









Newsletter 05 September 2025



Ear Nurse

We have the Blue Van Ear Nurse at our school on the following Mondays.

8 September

13 October

10 November

8 December



If you need a referral please come and see Connie our public Health Nurse on Friday mornings from 8am-10am

TOLOA A'OA'OINA













Is a cop 🙎







Ranui Primary School

If your child is away please let the office know. You can do this by:

- Replying to the school text
- Phoning the school on 833 6286
- Sending a note to school with another family member or when your child returns to school

Tūī Whānau

Last week Tūī classes got together to make art! Mrs B taught us all about music notation, how to read music notes and clap them. We spent time making and clapping our own rhythms, then we got to use the boomwhackers to play some songs from the K-pop Demon Hunters movies. We had lots of fun!



























<u>Te Whakatipu Kākano Bucket Raffle</u> <u>Night</u>

Thank you to all of our whānau for their contributions to our Bucket Raffle Night. Thank you Whaea Roimata Tipene for your organisation and Puriri Roopu for stepping up and running the night.

An awesome time was had by all of our whānau, and some massive prizes were won on the night.

We raised \$3400.00 towards our haerenga to Rotorua in 2026

























TERM CALENDAR OF EVENTS

| - N | | | |
|-------|--------------|--|--|
| 08 | September | Duffy Theatre | 11 am |
| 9 Sep | otember 2025 | Rippa Rugby | Waitakere College 9am |
| 9 Sep | otember 2025 | Rippa Rugby(Rain Day) | Waitakere College 9am |
| 17 | September | Ngā Pū Kāka Speech Competition TWK | Birdwood School |
| 17 | September | Toloa A'oa'oina trip to Tupu Ma o la | Henderson Intermediate 8.30am to 11.30am |









